
 

Issue No. 47  14 July 2025 
 

Email: office@loose-pc.gov.uk  Website: www.loose-pc.gov.uk 

 

Dear residents, 

Unfortunately more roadworks will be affecting Loose 

residents in the coming weeks - here are the dates 

and reasons given to us.  

 

TODAY 14 July - Emergency repair of metalworks just inside Cripple St near the barbers 

(should be finished by 5pm.) 

Tomorrow night 15 July 7pm-midnight the road markings will be repainted at the 

A229/Boughton Lane/Cripple St junction. 

11 August - Further gas works required in Cripple St /Teasaucer Hill. WCB will be carrying 

these out on behalf of SGN and have a licence, if required, up to 31 August, but they hope to 

complete quicker if they can. Residents in Saxon Way and the roads off Broadoak Ave and 

Westwood Rd will have to exit via Loose Rd only - no access through to Tovil.  

Planned dates can be subject to change should emergencies arise elsewhere. If we are 

advised of anything we will pass on the update.  

 

Do contact us if you need any further information or have any queries or concerns on any 

other matter in Loose.  

Kind regards,  

Nicky 

Nicky Bourne 

Clerk to Loose Parish Council 

Email: office@loose-pc.gov.uk 

Phone:  07855 000156 

www.loose-pc.gov.uk 
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